
                                                           
                                                                                     

       

                 
              

            
                                    

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

  

                     

 

        

            

 

   

 

                 

               

            

 

             

            

            

 

              

               

    

 

                  

     

 

            

              

                  

    

 

                

 

 

   

   

 
     

CANADIAN MOTORCYCLE L’ASSOCIATION MOTOCYCLISTE 
ASSOCIATION CANADIENNE 

March 30, 2015 

Dela Ting 

Public Works and Infrastructure Committee via email pwic@toronto.ca 

Re: A Road Safety Plan for Toronto 

Request to Chair Jaye Robinson 

Dear Mrs. Robinson:
 

We note from the your Minutes of February 23, 2015 that the Committee has adopted a motion
 

to request City Council to direct the General Manager, Transportation Services to report in the
 

fourth quarter of 2015 with a comprehensive plan to improve road safety.
 

The Committee requests that the plan include "specific recommendations to improve road safety,
 

particularly for pedestrians and cyclists, over the short, medium and long terms",
 

and that a Road Safety Advisory Group, including external stakeholders be created.
 

We have ongoing interests and concerns about the safety issues involving motorcyclists in the
 

City of Toronto and respectfully request that the plan address those concerns together with those
 

involving pedestrians and cyclists.
 

As well, we would be pleased to appoint a representative to serve as a member of the advisory
 

group, should you so desire.
 

The Canadian Motorcycle Association, as Canada's representative to the world governing body,
 

Federation International de Motocyclisme, has access to safety studies undertaken by the FIM as
 

well as those of other member federations throughout the world. We feel this could be of benefit
 

to the advisory group.
 

We would appreciate hearing from you if the agenda of your next meeting could include our
 

requests.
 

Yours very truly
 

CANADIAN MOTORCYCLE ASSOCIATION
 

Marilynn Bastedo, Chief Executive Officer 

National Office ∙ Bureau 
605 James St. N. 4th Floor Hamilton, Ontario L8L 1J9
 
Telephone: (905) 522­5705 ∙ Fax: (905) 522­5716
 

Email: registration@canmocycle.ca ∙ Web: www.motorcyclingcanada.ca
 
Affiliated with/affiliated à la Féderation Internationale de Motocyclisme and/et FIM North America 
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